
All HS Fall Sport athletes have had team meetings on Tuesday Sept. 2 over the 
extracurricular handbook. All athletes have signed and returned the acknowledgement 
agreement forms.  We will meet again as a staff this spring to further discuss any 
revisions/changes.  

XC 

The Brackett cross country teams have been hard at work since late summer, putting in the 
miles and showing steady improvement with each race. 

The high school runners have already competed in two challenging meets this season—the Run 
the Divide race in Eldorado and the Richard Gallegos Run in Crystal City. With each outing, their 
times continue to drop as they prepare for the all-important district meet in October. 

Meanwhile, the junior high Cub runners recently completed their first meet of the season in 
Crystal City. They gained valuable race experience and look forward to lowering their times at 
upcoming competitions. 

Both the high school and junior high teams will lace up next in Del Rio, where they’ll continue 
working toward stronger performances and a successful season. 

 

Football 

The Tiger Football team opened up their season with a loss on the road against a tough 3A 
Comfort team.  We will look to rebound on the road again with another tough 3A opponent in the 
Cotulla Cowboys.  

We were fortunate to add a JV game that same week against Cotullas freshman team, which 
will give our younger athletes an opportunity to get 4 quarters of action.  

Our JH football team has been working hard preparing for their upcoming season but 
unfortunately do not have a game until September 25 due to Uvaldes lack of participation 
numbers this season. Coach Yeager is scrambling to find them an opponent to replace the two 
Uvalde games.  

Volleyball 
 

Tigerette Volleyball Report – September 11, 2025 

Varsity 

The Tigerettes had a busy start to the season. They defeated Comstock on the road in five sets, 
then fell to Center Point at home in three. At the Leakey Tournament, they placed 1st in the 



Bronze Bracket, with seniors Angelina Waddell and Trinity Denman earning All-Tournament 
honors. 

Back at home, they lost to Del Rio JV in two sets but bounced back with a four-set win over 
Comstock. At the Sonora Tournament, the girls faced tough competition and experimented with 
different rotations. While it wasn’t their strongest showing, the team showed growth and 
potential. 

The Tigerettes have 22 players this season. With continued teamwork and focus, they could be 
unstoppable. District play kicks off at home against Sabinal on September 23rd. 

Junior Varsity  

JV has made big improvements from talking to get the ball and attacking the ball from back and 
front row. The team has been working hard to learn, grow and have flexibility to learn the sport. 
They take responsibility and hold themselves and each other accountable. 

They placed 2nd at the Leakey Tournament. They have defeated Comstock, Leakey, Charlotte 
and Iraan.  

Junior High 

A total of 28 girls are playing junior high volleyball this year. They opened their season in La 
Pryor, where the White team earned a victory, while the Black team lost in two sets and the Gold 
team fell in three. With limited practice before their first matches, the teams showed promise, 
and the season looks bright.   

 


